
Kindergarten Supplies 
2018-2019 

 
Welcome to Sabin!   
The Kindergarten team is excited to work with you and your child this 
year.    
 
In lieu of shopping for supplies and transporting them to class on the 
first busy day of school, we are simply requesting a monetary 
donation of $35.00. This money will be used to purchase supplies 
needed to be a successful learner in each classroom throughout the 
year.  Items will be purchased as needed which alleviates storage 
issues, allows for uniform products for children to work with, and our 
team will take advantage of sales and educator discounts. Your 
donation will also be used to pay for our class subscription to 
Scholastic News Magazine. 
 

• We will collect checks made out to Sabin School on August 
30th, the first day of school.  

• Please do not send checks throughout the summer.  
• Remember to clearly label your child’s name on the outside of 

the envelope you use. 
 
Please do provide your child with a school backpack, a water bottle, 
and a bag containing a change of clothes.  Please label items with 
your child’s name. 
 
Thank you for helping; your generosity is very much appreciated.  
Enjoy the summer with friends and family. We will see you soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
The Kindergarten Team 
Emily Foster                 Kate Anderson             Suzanne Cooper 

	


